
Do your best...Be kind to others. 
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28 Bowler Street 

Lynn, MA  01904 

781-593-8292 

www.stpiusvschool.org 

Congratulations to the Class of 2022! 

You will be greatly missed in our school, we hope you will come back to visit.  
We wish you all the best in high school and the future. Please continue to keep  

in touch with us using the Alumni page on our website. God Bless you all! 

This June, we paid tribute to two very special 
faculty members as they prepare for retirement 

this year.   
 

Mr. Maestranzi worked at St. Pius V School 
since 1981. He was a substitute teacher, 4th 

grade teacher, 7th grade teacher, and  
assistant principal before becoming the 

school’s first lay principal in the year 2000.  
As principal, Mr. Maestranzi has implemented 
countless improvements and expansions to  
the programs at St. Pius V School, adapting 

the school to meet the societal and  
technological changes of the 21st century.  

For the last four decades, Mr. Maestranzi has devoted himself to the success of St. Pius 
V School and its students. He has impacted the lives of thousands of students and  

dozens of teachers and staff.  
 

Mrs. McCarthy worked at St. Pius V School for 28 years. She worked in support service 
and taught 6th, 7th, and 8th grade Language Arts, Literature, and Religion. Mrs. 

McCarthy’s four children attended St. Pius V School, and her grandson graduated 8th 
grade this year as well.  

 
St. Pius V School is forever grateful for the service of these two wonderful people!  

To Our Class of 2018 

Congratulations on your High School Graduations, and best of luck in the future! 

Best Wishes to Mr. Maestranzi and Mrs. McCarthy! 

Alumni - Stay in Touch! 

If you haven’t already, please fill out our Alumni Update Form HERE 

http://www.stpiusvschool.org
https://cms.factsmgt.com/ssl/responsive/form_db/form.cfm?faculty=&detailid=342073
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Dear Friends, 
 
As you know, at St. Pius V Elementary School all of our parents commit to paying tuition at St. Pius V because they see the value 
that our school provides for their children. Because we keep our tuition within reach of wide range of parents, it is not possible to 
cover the total cost of educating our children through tuition alone. 
 
Our dedicated teachers continue the legacy of the Sisters of St. Joseph by providing an outstanding academic program rooted in 
the Catholic faith. And we couldn't do it without you. 
 
We hope that you will consider assisting the teachers and students at St. Pius V by making a gift to our annual fund. Annual fund 
donations in the past have funded increased classroom technology, new text books, and supported faculty professional  
development. This year we will continue to use annual fund gifts to provide our teachers and students with the tools they need for 
a 21st Century Education.  

 
Your donation is tax deductible: St. Pius V School Tax ID #453 340 187.  
Giving to St. Pius V is easy.  
 
1. You can make a gift online at the following link: https://www.osvhub.com/stpiusvschool/giving/funds 
 
2. You can send a check to the school: St. Pius V School: Annual Fund 
            28 Bowler Street             
     Lynn, MA 01904 
Thank You!  

Annual Fund 

Grandparents/Special Persons Visit! Celebrate Diversity Day 

Band Concert 

Grades 1, 2, and 3  
Spring Concert 

Student Council  
Inauguration 

Marvel-themed Art Fair 

Science Fair 

Sports Banquet 

Lenten Charity Projects  
in support of Ukraine and  

Warm Hearts, Warm Homes 

Spring 2022 School Happenings 

Dedication of the new 
Little Free LIbrary 

https://www.osvhub.com/stpiusvschool/giving/funds

